
Community Tennis Meeting 

Monday, April 4, 2016 

7:00-8:00 pm 

 

7:00-7:30 pm Introductions and Agenda Items 

7:30-8:00 pm Open Discussion of Agenda Items and New Business 

 

Facility Updates 

 2 new courts 

 Amador Valley High School open play 

  

Program Updates 

 Spring USTA League updates 

 Spring Session and Spring Break Camps 

 

 

Next meeting 

Thursday, Sept 15 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MINUTES 

In Attendance: 

Mark Spiller, Michelle Dunaway, Cyril Macasero and 6 community members 

 

Facility Updates 

2 new courts 

- RFQ Process complete 

- Waiting for cost estimates 

- Bid will be sent out soon. The hope is that it will be awarded in June and the 

courts finished in November. 

- Plan for construction of the 2 courts includes state-of-the-art LED lighting 

- Another community meeting possible in May to present schematics for 

construction 

 

Amador Valley High School 

- Used for USTA League overflow and rain makeups 

- City of Pleasanton has put up 2 signs at the high school to show open play 

schedule and ordinances 

- It was mentioned by a community member that the courts at Fairlands may 

need resurfacing and the center straps need to be replaced. 

- The community member also mentioned there was unauthorized coaching at 

both Fairlands tennis courts and at Muirwood Park 

- Another community member suggested to implement a court reservation 

system at the other tennis courts similar to other open play tennis courts in 

the South Bay 

- Lifetime Tennis and the Parks and Recreation Department will look into the 

matter 

 

Program Updates 

Spring USTA Leagues 

- 20 teams hosting matches at the Tennis Park and at Amador 


